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	Department of Health and Wellbeing. 
Britannia House

5th Floor

Hall ings

Bradford

BD1 1HX
E-mail FSS.Payments@bradford.gov.uk
Date: 4th December 2024. 

	
	


Dear Provider. 
I am writing to advice you of the payment dates over the Christmas and New Year Period. 
Please note our offices are closed during the Christmas period from Wednesday 25th December and will reopen Thursday 2nd January 2025.   
Payment officers will process your payments on Wednesday 18th December, covering periods 9th to 15th December.  You can expect payment into your bank account on Monday 23rd December.
You must submit your actuals and confirm in the portal by close of business on Tuesday 17th December.  
Payment officers will process your payment again on Monday 23rd December, covering 16th to 22nd December. Your payments covering this period will be based on planned service as we understand and acknowledge there is insufficient time for you to enter your data in the portal.  You can expect payment into your account on Monday 30th December. 
You must submit your actuals in the portal and confirm by close of business on Thursday 2nd January 2025 for service provided from 16th to 22nd and 23rd to 29th December, your payments will be adjusted accordingly. 

Payment officers will process your next payment on Friday 3rd January 2025 covering 
23rd to 29th December.
If you have any queries regarding your payments, please don’t hesitate to e-mail the Payment Team at  FSS.Payments@bradford.gov.uk.
Yours faithfully

Financial Support Services for Adults. 
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